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SQUIHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 3, 2015

Dr. Margaret Venable

Interim President

Dalton State College

102 Westcott Administration Building
650 College Drive

Dalton, GA. 30720

Dear Dr. Venable:

Thank you for your letter of March 5, 2013, providing notification that Dalton State College will
offer the approved Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice degree through the USG eMajor
consortium, effective fall 2015, The College wili share online dglivery of the courses with
Georgia Southwestern State University. The student’s home institution will award a single
degree.

The College has offered the Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice degree program since 2009,
as an on campus program, A signed copy of the eMajor Affiliate Letter of Intent and
Commitment was provided.

Contacts for the arrangement are as follows:

Georpia Southwestern State University

Dr. Brian Adler

Vice President for Academic Affairs

Georgia Southwestern State University

800 Georgia Southwestern State University Drive
Americus, GA 31709

229-931-1361

Dalton State College

Dr. Andy Meyer Dr. Mary Nielsen

Interim V.P. for Academic Affairs Dean, College of Liberal Arts
Dalton State College Dalton State College

650 College Drive 650 College Drive

Dalton, GA 30720 Dalton, GA 30720
706-272-4420 706-272-4407

1866 Southern Lane » Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 e Telephone 404/673-4500 o Fax 404/679-4558
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Dr. Venable
August 3, 2015

We accept notification of the offering of the approved B.S. in Criminal Justice through the
USG eMajor consortinm.

Best regards,

MAW/

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/ABC.efk

ce; Dr. Henry M. Codjoe, Director of Institutional Researci?ﬁind Planning
Dr. Charles A. Taylor



